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Online Public Inspection File 
 

During the last license renewal term, Missouri Valley Broadcasting, Inc. (“Licensee”), 
licensee of KMMO-FM, Marshall, IA (Facility ID No. 43226) (“KMMO-FM”), failed to comply 
with certain Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”) requirements with respect to KMMO-FM:  

 
 Section 73.3613 Contracts/Documents List.  Licensee failed to upload a list of the 
requisite documents pursuant to Section 73.3613 of the Commission’s rules to KMMO-FM’s 
OPIF by the requisite deadline.  The list was subsequently uploaded to KMMO-FM’s OPIF.  
 
 Annual EEO Public File Report.  Licensee failed to upload the 2017-2018 Annual EEO 
Public File Report to KMMO-FM’s OPIF by the requisite deadline.  The report was 
subsequently uploaded to KMMO-FM’s OPIF. 
 
 Political File Reports.  During the applicable 2-year retention period, Licensee failed to 
upload immediately to KMMO-FM’s OPIF several of its 2018, 2019, and 2020 Political File 
Reports.  Due to a miscommunication between Licensee and its legal counsel, Licensee initially 
only uploaded the confirmation orders associated with each political advertising buy.  As a result 
of this miscommunication, Licensee’s counsel mistakenly believed that the contents of the 
confirmation orders satisfied all of KMMO-FM’s Political File reporting requirements.  The 
confirmation orders included much of the information required, but did not information 
regarding the political advertisement’s airing date, time, class, and rate.  In nearly all cases, those 
confirmation orders were uploaded within one business day of being prepared.  Subsequently, all 
missing information from each political advertising buy was uploaded to the station’s OPIF.  The 
licensee will ensure in the future that it fully complies with political file reporting requirements. 
 

Issues/Programs List.  Licensee failed to upload the Q4 2018 to KMMO-FM’s OPIF by 
the requisite deadline.  The list was subsequently uploaded to KMMO-FM’s OPIF. 


